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Rosenberg Corey

From: Susan Lopez <smlopez5@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:21 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: oppose HB 2004 A

I am a landlord of 30 years, working with HUD and low income folks to 
have clean safe shelter they can call HOME---Please oppose this HB. 
As a landlord, I am not the problem with housing shortages, I can be some 
of the solution but not if I have to go out of business to manage this 
legislation. 
 
Oppose HB 2004A 
Susan Lopez 
509 Liberty Street 
Ashland,OR 
97520 
Landlord 


